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Sachi De Souza

From: Veronique DAmours-Gauthier <Veronique_DAmours-Gauthier@gov.nt.ca>
Sent: March-02-16 8:40 AM
To: Chief Gerald Antoine (chief@liidliikue.com)
Cc: Sachi De Souza; Matthew Spence; John Kearney; herb_norwegian@dehcho.org
Subject: Government of the Northwest Territories's response to Łíídlįį Kų́ę́ First Nation letter 

dated February 12, 2016
Attachments: 160301_GNWT letter to LKFN.pdf; EA1415-01_GNWT_Letters_to_Aboriginal_Groups.pdf

Dear Chief Antoine, 
 
The	Government	of	the	Northwest	Territories	Department	of	Lands	(GNWT)	is	writing	to	you	in	reference	to	a	
letter	Łı́ı́dlįį	Kų́ę́	First	Nation	sent	to	the	Mackenzie	Valley	Environmental	Impact	Review	Board	(MVEIRB)	on	
February	12,	2016.	The	letter	and	its	attachment	are	attached	to	this	email.		
	
If	you	have	questions	regarding	the	role	of	the	GNWT	in	this	EA	or	its	duty	to	consult,	please	contact	Lorraine	
Seale,	Manager,	Project	Assessment	Branch,	at	lorraine_seale@gov.nt.ca	or	867‐767‐9183	ext.	24067,	or	Véronique	
D’Amours‐Gauthier,	Project	Assessment	Analyst,	at	Veronique_DAmours‐Gauthier@gov.nt.ca		or	867‐767‐9183	
ext.	24071.	
 
Sincerely, 
 
Véronique D’Amours‐Gauthier 
Project Assessment Analyst 
Land Use & Sustainability|Department of Lands 
Government of the Northwest Territories 
 NEW Tel: 867‐767‐9183 x24071|  Fax: 867-920-3083 
 Email: Veronique_DAmours-Gauthier@gov.nt.ca | www.lands.gov.nt.ca 
 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or 
privileged information. Please contact me immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, 
distribute or take action relying on it. A communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed. 
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